
 

 

 

Mansion Avenue School 

Monday, May 20, 2024 

 This is a WALK and ROLL event! 

 We invite all students to walk to school or ride their 

bikes 

 Please remember if riding bikes that all students 

need to wear their helmets and have a bike lock  

 We look forward to greeting our students on 

Monday morning! 


